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NOTICE 
June 16, 2025 

TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 

SUBJECT: Entry Lane Closure 

On Wednesday, June 18th from approximately 4pm to 6pm, crews will be working on the overhead 
sign at the entrance to the taxi lot. The left-side taxi entry gate will be closed. Taxis will need to merge 
over and use the right-side entry gate. Please use extra caution and slower speeds in all approach 
lanes to ensure smooth and safe merging during the construction work. Questions may be directed to 
Curbside Management at 650-821-2704. 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner 
SFO Landside Operations 
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